Sunday and Midnight Prayer Announcement - reflect, revive and to recommit

Ken Doo
December 30, 2016

Dear brothers and sisters,

The new year is fast approaching. | want to take this opportunity to thank all brothers and sisters from the
bottom of my heart for your investment throughout the year.

The next few days and hours are a perfect time for reflect, revive and to recommit to the fundamentals of
our faith.

We want to allow each family to complete this process at home. For this reason, we would like to make a
couple of adjustments.

1. Midnight Prayer in Individual Homes on December 31st
There Won't be any midnight prayer in the sanctuary on December 31st.
Please pray at home.

Please feel free to send me short resolutions, testimonies and or reflections that can inspire people in our
community and beyond. Text or e-mail me at infolvfc@ gmail,com.

The first service of the year will take place in the CHG sanctuary and NOT at IPEC.
2. Sunday Service starts at 10:30 am this Sunday

The English service will start at 10:30 a.m.

The Spanish service will start at 1:00 p.m.

I wish and pray for many blessing for you and your family in 2017.

God Bless you,

Pastor Ken Doo



